
Turisk, Michael

From: Smith, Steven D. (CSFD)
Sent: Monday, May 09, 2016 4:12 PM
To: Turisk, Michael
Subject: Access to Rob bins Place
Attachments: IMG_0071.JPG

Michael,

Finally had a chance for Truck 1 to visit the site to see what access issues they would/could have. See video at this link
(too large to send via email)

Couldn’t even access the site from the south. From the north, there is a bowed retaining wall on the adjacent property
and they were concerned the weight of the apparatus could help the wall bow some more. See attached picture.

So we have some serious access issues that would need to be addressed before the development would be allowed to
be constructed.

Feel free to share the video, especially to the rest of Planning to showcase some of the issues I try to prevent with my
reviews.

Thank you!

Smitty

STEVE SMITH, CFPS, CFPE
FIRE PROTECTION ENGINEER II

DIVISION OF THE FIRE MARSHAL

COLORADO SPRINGS FIRE DEPARTMENT
Internationally Accredited Agency, CFAI

Direct: 719.385.7362
Office: 719.385.5978
Fax: 719.385.7334
dsmith @spFii1u\,om

“Providing the highest quality problem solving, fire and resctte services to ottr community since 1894”
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